
   

1st GRADE NEWS  October 25, 2018       
 

 
A Peek At Our Week! 

   We practiced addition facts with 
some new math center games. 
    The Superkids helped us work on 
–ch, -sh and –wh words. We also 
read the story “What Can You Get 
For a Nickel?”  . 
   We learned some bat facts and 
made a cool bat chart to help us 
remember our facts.   
   We’re enjoying the read-aloud 
“Ready Freddy and the Pumpkin Elf 
Mystery”.  

What’s Coming Up?   
 We’ll celebrate Halloween on 
Weds., Oct. 31 by wearing 
orange and black.  We’ll also do 
a craft, have a snack and try 
some Halloween center games!    
   In Math, we’ll continue working 
on addition and subtraction 
strategies.   
   We’ll talk about Saints in 
Religion.   
We’ll go on our field trip to Afton 
Apple Orchard on Mon., 10/29!   

    
 

  
HOORAY FOR OUR NEXT   

FABULOUS FIRST GRADER! 
J VALERIE MAHON  J 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 

ANDREW    Oct. 28 

 
  CONGRATULATIONS TO 
MORGAN MCLEVISH!  She lost her 
front teeth! 

 

Reminders 
  Our “Marathon of Prayer and 
Service” fundraiser is wrapping up!  
If you still have pledges to collect, 
please turn them in by MON., 
OCT. 29th. The prize drawing for 
students who have raised at least 
$20.00 will be Weds., Oct. 31st.   
   When we reach our school goal 
of $20,250, we’ll be able to wear 
our MMSA t-shirts and jeans 
EVERY FRIDAY!  
J Thanks for helping MMSA! J 

 


